METROPOLITAN DADE COUNTY, FLORIDA . AVIATION DEPARTMENT
FACILITIES MAINTENANCE

P.O. BOX 592075
METRO-DADE MIAMI, FLORIDA 33159-2075
| Office: (305) 876-0265

Fax: (305) 876-0601
December 28. 1998

Mr. Larry Brapchitti
185 N.E. 106 Street
Miami Shores, F1. 33138

Dear Larry:

On behalf of Miami Dade Aviation Department. I would like to thank vou for vour participation in
the United Way Talent show. Your impersonations of Frank Sinatra and Dean Martin were a success
and still today remain memorable. Although unrehearsed because of the short time, vour
performance was stunning,

Enclosed are some pictures that we took during your performance. We hope that you will enjoy
them. Have a wonderful holiday and thanks again for your support in this worthy cause,
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{ Coordinator for MDAD
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